
 

 

 

ILO Office for Central and Eastern 
Europe 

ILO Office for Central and 
Eastern Europe 
Mozsár utca 14. 
Budapest H-1066 
HUNGARY 

T: +36 1 301 4900 
E: budapest@ilo.org 
www.ilo.org/budapest 
 

 

 
Ms. Signe Riisalo 
Minister  
Ministry of Social Affairs 
TALLINN  
ESTONIA 
 
Budapest, 05 December 2024 

  
                                                                                                       
 
Subject: 6th ILO survey of national strategies for youth employment - SDG Indicator 8.b.1 
 
 
Dear Minister Riisalo, 
  
For the sixth consecutive year, the International Labour Office (ILO) is kindly requesting your 
assistance to monitor the progress of the Sustainable Development Goal (SDG) Indicator 8.b.1 
on national strategies for youth employment.  
 
For this purpose, our team has developed a survey that seeks to capture information on existing 
national strategies for youth employment in the ILO’s 187 member states. 
 
We would highly appreciate the collaboration of the Government of Estonia to complete this 
survey. 
 
We would be grateful if your team could complete the attached questionnaire and kindly 
submit it to the ILO at yes@ilo.org by 20 December 2024.  
  
The attached questionnaire provides background information and instructions to complete it. 
For any questions or assistance, your team can contact us at yes@ilo.org .  
  
I thank you in advance for your collaboration. 
 
 

Your Sincerely, 
 

 

Claire Harasty 
Director 

 

 


